dles College

Guernsey

Les Gravées, St Peter Port
Guernsey, GY1 1RW

5% June 2019 Tel: (01481) 721602

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s)

International Women in Engineering Event - Friday 21 June 2019

We are writing to let you know that students in Upper Four will be attending the
International Women in Engineering event run by the College of Further Education at
the Ozouets site.

We will walk down to the site for a 0930 start and will return to school by 1500. Lunch
is included as part of the day. We will note any dietary requirements of which the
College is already aware. Should there be any change, please alert both myself and the
College office.

Your daughter will take part in a variety of engineering challenges as well as attending
talks about careers in engineering.

Please can you ensure that your daughter has the following items for the day:

e A bottle of water
e Snack

Over 250 girls from every school on the Island will be attending and it promises to be
an exciting and creative event for your daughter. We will be walking to and from the
event during curriculum time. Please bring appropriate clothing in case of rain.

If you have any queries about this event, please do not hesitate to contact me at school.

Yours sincerely

i Barcl eacher of Chemistry)
fbarclay@ladiescollege.ac.gg

Principal Registrar Vice Principal, Bursar & Clerk to the
Mrs A Clancy BA (Combined Miss R McClean Governors

Hons) Email: Miss E Bridge MA Oxon, ACA
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